
 

CARMEL PRE-PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

NOTICE 
10-07-2023 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that the Interaction Session for the New Admission 

(Class Nursery and LKG) will be held on 18th and 19th August 2023. The 

timing of the interaction/interview will be notified to you through your 

WhatsApp.  

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


